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AMENDMENT #1 
C2360-26-002 Walker County Jail Commissary 

Solicitation Revisions  

SECTION M. Has been Revised to Read:  

M. TERM OF CONTRACT. The term of this contract shall be from: October 1,  2025 through September 
30, 2026. This Contract will have four (4) one (1) year renewal options as follows: 

 
 Option Year 1: October 1, 2026 through September 30, 2027 
 Option Year 2: October 1, 2027 through September 30, 2028 
 Option Year 3: October 1, 2028 through September 30, 2029 
 Option Year 4: October 1, 2029 through September 30, 2030 
  

This contract may be renewed for four (4) one (1) year extensions, provided both parties agree in writing and approval 
of Walker County Commissioner’s Court is granted. Any extensions shall be at the same terms and conditions, plus 
any written approved changes.  
 
Option to Extend Services: 
In order to address the immediate operational or service delivery needs, the Department may require continued 
performance beyond the Contract Term or any Option Period(s) exercised in this Contract. 

 
The Department may exercise an extension of Services under this Section for a maximum of six (6) months.  
Any extension made pursuant to this Section shall be subject to budget approval. 
 

Vendor Question and Answer 

Question  : What equipment will be required for the services? I see this “The Offeror must be able to 
integrate their software and hardware (i.e., money counter, ATM) with the current Jail phone system for 
items to be ordered through the County’s current kiosk system for delivery to the Jail”. Not sure if this 
means there is a Cash machine at the facility, or the bidder will need to provide one.  

 
Answer: The current commissary vendor at the Walker County Jail owns the money counter that is a 
part of their software system.  
 
The contractor will need to provide a money counter that will be a part of their software system if they 
are awarded the new contract beginning in October 1, 2025. 
 
The ordering Kiosks that are inside the pods are owned by the phone system provider NCIC. Those kiosks 
will remain in place and will not need to be replaced by the new contractor. 


